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16th May 2025 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

  

Mrs Martin is expecting her baby soon - how exciting! Her maternity leave will 

start on Thursday 12th June.  Mrs Martin will be conducting the Phonics 

screening with your child in the week after half term. We wish her lots of love 

and luck as she goes off to have her baby. 

We have appointed Miss Laura Brook to take over the teaching of Year 1 full 

time until the end of this academic year. Miss Brook will start on Monday 9th 

June. Mrs Wheeler will remain as Teaching Assistant as normal.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

Warm wishes 

 

Mrs Toor 

CoHeadteacher 

 


